

Information Governance

Postal address: Coventry City Council PO Box 15 Coventry CV1 5RR

www.coventry.gov.uk

E-mail: Phone: 024 7697 5408

Date: 07 May 2021

Dear Sir/Madam

Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) Request ID: FOI324959517

Thank you for your request for information relating to Everyone In funding and spend.

Your request and our responses are shown below:

1. How much funding did your council receive from MHCLG as part of the initial 'Everyone In' programme (March 2020)?

The initial funding received by Coventry City Council was £17,000.

2. Between the start of Everyone In (26/03/2020) and the 31st March 2021, what was the total spend on sustaining the support for rough sleepers as part of Everyone In (i.e., keeping people in accommodation, providing services they needed)?

Total Spending on supporting rough sleeping is £1.24m.

3. Please list all of the additional funding sources that you have used between 26/03/2020 and 31/03/2021 to support this effort? (i.e., if your council spent more on 'Everyone In' than the initial funding provided, where did this come from?).

Additional spending was offset by central Government Covid-19 emergency funding.

4. How many people were housed under 'Everyone In' in your Council area?

5. How many of these have been re-settled?

265 resettled (as at 14th April 2021)

301.

6. How many have returned to rough sleeping (at the time of completing this request)?

Six have returned to rough sleeping (as at 14th April 2021).

The supply of information in response to a freedom of information request does not confer an automatic right to re-use the information. You can use any information supplied for the purposes of private study and non-commercial research without requiring further permission. Similarly, information supplied can also be re-used for the purposes of news reporting. An exception to this is photographs. Please contact us if you wish to use the information for any other purpose.

Should you wish to make any further requests for information, you may find what you are looking for is already published on the <u>Council's web site</u> and in particular its FOI/EIR <u>Disclosure log</u>, <u>Council's Publication Scheme</u>, <u>Open Data</u> and <u>Facts about Coventry</u>.

If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you can ask us to review our response. Requests for reviews should be submitted within 40 days of the date of receipt of our response to your original request – email: infogov@coventry.gov.uk.

Please remember to quote the reference number above in your response.

Yours faithfully

Information Governance